
Neosho County Road and Bridge Department is announcing the closure of the Neosho River Bridge, on 

Elk Rd, approximately 2 miles north of Chanute, on September 27th, 2024.  The new bridge replacement 

project is scheduled to start in early October, 2024.  Elk Rd, will be closed to through traffic at the 

junction of 169 Hwy, and Elk Rd/1150th Rd, north of the Allen/Neosho County Line and at the junction of 

Elk Rd, and 225th Rd/Ash Grove Rd, for the duration of the project.  We apologize for any inconvenience 

that this may cause. 

 

 


